
From: Peggy Millson  
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 7:04 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: Support for Councillor Godwin Chan's motion to enable on-line voting 

I am a resident of Oakridges and I am writing to express my strong support for 
Councillor Godwin Chan's motion to enable on-line voting in the Richmond Hill 
municipal election in October 2022, and in subsequent elections going forward.  It is 
important to allow as many voters as possible to participate, and having the option of 
voting online is a valuable step to achieve this. 

Sincerely, 

Margaret Millson 

25 Rosegarden Cres, 

RIchmond Hill L4E2P3 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

